
PHILADELPHIA PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH          SUNDAY, February 26, 2023 
 

WELCOME!  We are so thankful you chose to worship with us.  We hope your worship 
today will be meaningful.  We encourage you to participate in all aspects of our congregational life, 
and invite you to become part of our Christian family. If you are looking for a church home, we invite 
you to join with us. 

 
MEMBERSHIP – Please speak with an Elder or the Pastor if you would like to receive Jesus 

Christ as your Lord and Savior or if you would like to become a member of Philadelphia Presbyterian 
Church. 

 
     Safety Protocols: 
1.  Hand sanitizer is available for use. 
2.  If you don't feel well, please don't come to church.   
3.  If you feel more comfortable continuing to wear your mask, please do so. 
 

 
 
THIS WEEK AT PHILADELPHIA 
 

TODAY  09:30am – Sunday School 
   11:00am – Worship Service  
   01:00pm – Service available on Facebook 
   12:15pm – Teacher Appreciation Reception  
Tuesday  11:30am – Craft Group @ Gabino’s Mexican Rest, Rock Quarry 
Next Sunday  11:00am - Communion Worship Service 
   12:15pm – PWCT 
 
 
We are forming the Homecoming Committee for the 2025 bicentennial celebration of our 
church. We are looking for co-chairs and committee members. Please consider volunteering! 
 
 

CONTINUING COLLECTIONS:  1- Grocery Bags for Morrow Food Pantry   
        2- Food items for Babb Project (see Crossroads & bulletin board for details) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

TO BE REMEMBERED IN PRAYER AND WITH CARDS (new info in bold) 
Please notify us concerning new info and updates. Inquiring minds – and prayerful hearts – want to know! 
 

Today we honor Rose Enow in the 1 year anniversary of her mother's death. 
 

001/08  Jeff Foster (Betty’s son) – recovering from heart stint 2nd surgery 

02/19  Becky Huie & her daughter —recovering from stroke 

01/21  Dan Kadel (Joyce Smith’s brother-in-law) – serious condition Lymphoma & liver failure 

01/21  Mark McWilliams – (Connie’s son) –prostate cancer surgery on 02/28 

01/22  Nancy Phillips –treatments for metastatic cancer 

02/21  John Randolph—scheduled for bladder biopsy soon 

01/25  Barbara Sutton (Joyce’s niece) spine cancer, chemo treatment pills now 

02/07 Vonrita Williams (Mary Smith’s friend) – in coma 

  
 
 OUR HOMEBOUND:  Please refer to the Church Directory for contact information 

Nell Cates Patty Boone    Becky Huie      Ann NeSmith 
  

Prayer Request:  Call 404-366-1851, Email secyppc@bellsouth.net or call a Session member or Shepherd. 
 

 
 
Thanks to all who contributed for the Babb project uniforms - Mary has been able to order a uniform for each child on the 
list. Please continue your contributions for food items. We send 3 meals home each Friday for each child and their siblings. 
 

The Babb Project:  Each Friday afternoon, the staff at Babb Middle School send home bags of 
food items with some of the students who are homeless or very low income so that they can eat over 
the weekend.  We have partnered with them to provide some of the needed items for these bags.  See 
the Crossroads or bulletin board for a list of items needed.  Monetary gifts are also welcomed.  Make 
you check payable to PPC and mark it for the Babb Project.  See Mary Smith if you have questions. 
 Community Outreach 
 

 
 
TODAY is the last day to bring in canned goods & non-perishables for the Morrow Food Pantry.  
You may also donate money.  Make you check out to PPC and mark it for Food Pantry or Souper 
Bowl.  
  


